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Development of PDGFR-a-Positive Cells:
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Principal Investigators:  Professor Prem Puri, Dr. Anne-Marie O’Donnell
Dear Professor Puri
At their meeting which was held on, 30th July 2013, the Ethics (Medical Research) Committee reviewed and approved the above application subject to making it explicit in the Information Leaflets that if the participants withdraw from the study, their samples will not be returned to them. 
The Committee would like to thank you and Dr. Anne-Marie O’Donnell for being present and for speaking to this item.
Yours sincerely
Claire Rice

Secretary

Ethics (Medical Research) Committee
CC:  Dr. Anne-Marie O’Donnell, National Children’s Research Centre, OLCHC.
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Professor Prem Puri
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Principal Investigators:  Professor Prem Puri, Dr. Anne-Marie O’Donnell
Dear Professor Puri
Further to our previous correspondence.

At their meeting which was held on, 10th September 2013, the Ethics (Medical Research) Committee reviewed and approved the revised Information Leaflets for the above study, which were submitted by Dr. Anne Marie O’Donnell on 23rd August 2013.

Yours sincerely
Claire Rice

Secretary

Ethics (Medical Research) Committee
CC:  Dr. Anne-Marie O’Donnell, National Children’s Research Centre, OLCHC.
